Ambulance Squad Appeal

Glen Ridge Volunteer Ambulance Squad, Inc.

3 Herman Street Glen Ridge, NJ 07028 973.748.7721

November 20, 2023

Dear Glen Ridge Neighbors:

The Glen Ridge Volunteer Ambulance Squad is thriving because we are comprised of a group

of committed volunteers in our community who are willing to serve and because of the

financial support we receive from our friends and neighbors. We are here for you 24 hours a

day, 7 days a week. Our 60 active riding members, inspired by the volunteer spirit in our

town, respond to your call day and night, to provide emergency pre-hospital care.

Thanks to your past generosity, we continue to provide emergency medical services,

ambulance transports, and car transport for ambulatory senior citizens to doctor appointments.

We never charge for our services. We keep two ambulances supplied and ready to go at all

times. As of October 31, 2023, we have responded to nearly 1,200 calls. Most importantly,

your generosity helps us provide ongoing EMS and CPR training to our members to ensure

that all our members have the most up to date skills. In 2024, we hope to embark on a new

driver training program because calls with lights and sirens are dangerous and we are

committed to the safety of our members and the community.

Our community service extends well beyond the 911 calls we respond to. Each year we

provide vital EMS support for the Ashenfelter and Lager Run races, standby at

high school

football games, support the community with CPR and first aid training, and so much more.

Your gift to GRVAS this holiday season will directly help your neighbors, your family, and

possibly even you one day. Donations may be made by mailing us a check to the address

below or via PayPal or credit card by clicking the "Donate" button on our Web site, www.grvas.org

Many thanks on behalf of all of the dedicated volunteers of GRVAS.

Iryna Lomaga Carey, Captain Glen Ridge Volunteer Ambulance Squad Registered §501(c)(3) Charity

The Glen Ridge Board of Education allows non-profit groups that use District facilities to transmit notices via the District's e-mail system. Transmission of these notices does not constitute an endorsement of specific groups or activities.

Glen Ridge School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Glen Ridge School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our Skylert service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

Skylert is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.